
 

  
 

 

The remote learning offer has been reviewed to address two possible scenarios. 

Please note that this will be reviewed regularly and may change as the pandemic situation changes or if we are updated with advice from the 

government or local authority. 

We aim to keep parents informed about any changes as soon as the school receives the advice. 

Our website has a vast amount of information to support you with your child’s learning – during more ‘normal’ periods and 

also during times when remote learning is necessary Learning at Ashford Park Primary School 

For further information regarding expectations for remote learning, please refer to the APPS Remote Learning Plan and the 

APPS Parents’ Guide to Remote Learning. 

Ashford Park Primary School 

Parents’ Guide to Remote Learning 

https://www.ashford-park.surrey.sch.uk/page/?title=Learning+at+Ashford+Park&pid=50


 
Scenario 1 – A child is absent due to being unwell or because they have tested Covid positive 

 If a child is unwell due to Covid or any other illness they will not be expected to produce work, they will be expected to stay at home and 
recover. 

 If a child has a positive Covid test but feels well, they will need to isolate at home following NHS advice, but should complete home 
learning provided by the class teacher set online via Google Classroom or Seesaw (reception children only). 

 It is the parent’s responsibility to inform the school that their child is well enough to access work remotely. 
 It is the parent’s responsibility to inform the school if they need to loan a device for their child to access the learning set online. 

 
Scenario 2 – A class or year group has to self-isolate 

 All work will be set on Google Classroom for years 1- 6 and via Seesaw for reception children. Teachers may use Marvellous ME to send 
reminders. Please refer to the APPS Remote Learning Plan for further details about expectations and tools available to support your 
child’s learning. 
 

 


